
 
 

A Christmas concert of 
TUBAS 

 
Help us prove to everyone that we can make beautiful music! 

Baritone horn, Euphonium, Tuba, Sousaphone – ALL are welcome! 
(even serpent, helicon, ophicleide, saxhorn) 

Sunday, December 8, 2024, 1:00 PM 
Peakes Auditorium at Bangor High School 

 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR PARTICIPANTS 

Registration begins at 9:30 AM; Rehearsal begins at 10:00 AM 
Registration is $10 and includes the commemorative button 

CASH AND VENMO ONLY 
$25 for large print books (used every year and at every location!) 

$20 for smaller books 
TubaChristmas hats and scarves $25 

 
Dress in festive colors! 

 

www.tubachristmas.com 
 

Bangor High School, 885 Broadway, Bangor, ME 04401 


